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Celebrating 54 years providing childcare in Etobicoke 

 

From the Desk of Admin 
 

As we celebrate Family Day this month! Please consider making this 
year memorable for you and your child/ren as you plan to do 

something extraordinary on this day. It may be that you spend the day 
in your Pajamas at home or that you make a visit to the zoo or local hill 

for some winter sports and end with hot chocolate and cookies. 
Whatever it is, make sure that it counts and that you spend time 

together – before you know it, they will be grown up and off on their 
own! 

 

Valentine’s Day 

With Valentine’s Day just around the corner, a reminder that due to 

extreme allergies, we have a NO FOOD policy. You are more than 

welcome to bring cards, stickers, erasers etc.  

 
 

Income Tax Receipts 
Reçus d’Impôts 

All income tax receipts for 2024 childcare fees will be 

distributed to all families ASAP. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Interesting to Note 

 
Children love to run! And running in 
the hallway using loud voices is even 
more appealing. 
Your children’s Educators work hard 
each day to teach the children how 
to walk through the hallways with 
respect for the classes that are 
occurring as well as ensuring that 
they are safe as they travel during 
the many routines throughout the 
day. 
It is amazing how quickly children 
seem to forget the rules when their 
parents arrive at the door! Please 
help us to maintain the expectations 
set out during the day by asking your 
child how they walk when they are 
with their Educator. In addition, 
please also remember that ALL 
children must always be with an 
adult – especially when dropping off 
or picking up your children. 

ALLERGY AWARENESS 

 
As many of you are aware, we are a 
“nut free” centre. Please take care 
that your child does not come into 
the centre eating or drinking from 
outside sources. It is amazing how 
many items that you may think are 

free from allergens that actually 
“may contain” on our list of items to 
avoid. Leave all items at home or in 

the car to ensure that everyone 
remains healthy and safe. 

Thanks for your cooperation! 
 
 
 

Board and Staff News 
 

Next Board meeting will be hold on 
February 12th via ZOOM. Please 
notify Michelle if you would like to 
attend. 

 

 
 
Terry Tan Child Centres close 
at 6 pm. Please notify us as 

soon as possible if you 
anticipate that you will be late 

picking up your child. Also note 
the late fee will be imposed. 

 

Special Dates 

  14th – Valentine’s Day 
14th – PA day no school 
for FDK or School Age 

children 
17th – Family Day – 

centre is closed, please 
enjoy the day with your 

family! 

 
 It is important that we are able 
to connect with you, especially 
in the event of an emergency!  
Please notify the centre if any 
of your contact information 
(email or phone) has changed. 

 


